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Linda Leehman

From: Robert Starr

Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 11:15 AM

To: Linda Leehman

Subject: Fwd: [External] Request for Location Support for Capital City Farmers Market

Linda, please hold. Bobby 

Sent from my iPad 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Glinnis Hill Farm <glinnishillfarm@gmail.com> 

Date: February 28, 2024 at 8:32:42 AM EST 

Subject: [External] Request for Location Support for Capital City Farmers Market 

 [External] 

To whom it may concern:   

 

We are owners of a small farm in West Berlin and sell our vegetables year round at the Capital City 

Farmers Market. Like many other vendors at the market, our farm is a full-time career with roughly 70% 

of our income made at the Capital City Farmers Market. This market is vital to our business and many 

others throughout Vermont.  

 

Because we rely on the market, we expect ample notice prior to any major changes. We have spent 

countless hours preparing for our upcoming growing season and have already begun planting seeds for 

the year. Following through with these plans will be necessary in order to support our family business 

through the coming year.  

 

We hope that our community understands the tremendous value (both financial and cultural) of the 

Capital City Farmers Market, and that they honor the tireless efforts that our market manager and board 

members put towards making it run smoothly. A suitable location is essential, and we ask that you 

please do anything you can to support us in staying at 133 State Street.  

 

Sincerely,  

Mollie Podmore and Gus Griffin 

Glinnis Hill Farm  

 

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use caution when opening attachments, 
clicking links, or responding to this email. 

 


